NJROTC UNIT
EscAMBIA HIGH SCHOOL
1310 N. 65™ AVENUE
PENSACOLA, FL. 32506
PH: (850) 453-3221 EXT: 254
WWW. ESCAMBIAHIGHSCHOOLNIROTC.COM

Wednesday, February 20, 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter is to advise you of our preliminary travel plans and details for the upcoming

spring trip. Our trip is scheduled for Wednesday, 20 March — Friday, 22 March.

We will leave from the high school on Wednesday, morning, 20 March at 7:00 A.M. via
chartered bus and travel to QF|Onol®, F. We will stay at a hotel in that area.

ITINERARY

Wednesday, 20 March 2018

6:00 AM:
7:00 AM:
12:00 PM:
2:00 PM:
4:00 PM
5:30 PM
6:30PM:

Meet at Escambia High School

Depart Escambia High School via Charter Bus
Check into Hotel

Depart for Mall

Depart Mall for Dinner

Depart for Hotel

Arrive at Hotel

Thursday, 21 March 2019

8:00 AM: Wakeup and Breakfast

9:30 AM: Depart for University of Central Florida {College Visit)
11:00 AM: Lunch at College

12:00 PM: Depart for Malt

2:00 PM: Depart for Hotel

5:00 PM: Depart for Medieval Times

7:00 PM: Depart for Hotel

8:00 PM: Return to Hotel

Friday, 22 March 2019

8:00 AM: Wakeup and Breakfast

9:30 AM: Universal Studios {ALL DAY)

4:00 PM: Depart for Escambia High School




The cost for the trip is $250.00 per cadet, if they participated in the fundraiser or
$400.00 per cadet if they did not. In addition, each cadet should be prepared to pay for
lunch/dinner meals and malt expenditures at your discretion. We will have an adequate
number of chaperones to accompany the cadets.

We will need a commitment and partial payment of $150.00 ($200.00 for non-
fundraiser participants}, which will be a non-refundable payment, no later than 1 March
to reserve a seat for your cadet. Only 40 seats are available. Payment in full will be
required by 15 March. These payments combined should equal $250.00 ($400.00 for
non-fundraiser participants}, which is the cost of the trip.

Parents, your cadet will be required to have the attached Off Campus Field Trip/Parental
Authorization and Release Form notarized and returned prior to March 15, 2013. Each
cadet will be required to wear a “blue” NIROTC t-shirt on the second day during the
college visit. On day three, the “orange”. Both t-shirts can be purchased from us ([NOTE:
if your cadet’s t-shirts are in bad condition, they need to purchase another one). T-

shirts cost $10.00 each.

We will be staying at the Comfort Suites Downtown, 2416 N. Orange Ave,
Orlando, FL 32804. Call the hotel ONLY IN CASE OF EMERGENCY. If vou need to
contact vour Cadet, call their personal cellphone.

This information is being provided in advance to allow you to make plans if your cadet is
interested in participating in our Spring Trip. You may contact us at the number at the
top of the first page if you have any questions or concerns prior to the trip. This
information is also posted on the first page of our website, under the events section.

We are looking forward to a great spring trip!

Sincerely,

Eddie F. Thompson, LCDR, USN {ret)
Senior Naval Science Instructor



